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Comments: I am writing to express my strong support for this proposed project.  As an avid hiker and mountain

biker, I would welcome the opportunity to have trails with this kind of terrain and beauty so close to the

Dallas/Fort Worth area.  Providing natural trails is a great low-impact use case for public lands, and would also

provide a boon to tourism in the Mena area.  

 

Thanks,

Alan Melson


